#### 24 June 2022

Dear Class of 2027

I hope you are all okay. We are looking forward to welcoming you to Wildern for your Induction Day/Evening next week, Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> June.

You will soon receive confirmation of your Tutor Group in the post (a reminder this can take up to 5 days). Handbooks for both you and your parents to read have been sent electronically which should hopefully answer any questions you may have.

Below are some other bits of information I thought I would share with you.

## **Year 6 Transition Page**

A reminder that further information for you and your parents can be found in the Year 6 Transition page of our website which can be found when clicking <a href="here">here</a>. The username and password to access the page is

username: parents password: wildern

## Social Media

Should you wish to also follow us on social media you can do so by clicking on our Twitter Youtube facebook TikTok and Instagram accounts

#### **Meet your Year 7 Team**

I am delighted to be able to share with you welcome messages from Mr Clissold, DOPA Year 7, Mrs Thomas ADoPA Year 7 and your tutors. They are very much looking forward to meeting you either on Induction day on Wednesday 29th June or when you start with us in September. Please click on this link to watch them

# 'Try Everything' from Zootropolis'

Your Year Group song is 'Try Everything' from Zootropolis. For me this song is about encouraging you to try everything, no matter how hard it may seem and never give up. We hope you will do this as this is something which we encourage in our students.

To remind you of the song and the words please click on this video

Please do get in touch if you have any further questions.

Have a great weekend and I will see you soon.

Mrs K Thomas Senior Leader of Learning (Pastoral)